
KFA Finland wishes to congratulate the Korean People's Army on its 75th Anniversary for protec�ng 
Socialist Korea despite the hardships and sanc�ons placed by the "world police" called USA. Their 
atempts to destroy Socialist Korea have failed. 

 
The KPA has defended the DPRK for 75 years. A country that protects the worker's interests above all. 
KFA Finland supports DPRK's right for self defence and wishes best of luck with DPRK's missile 
program.  

Long Live DPRK and Korean People's Army! 
 
 
Nico Pasanen 
OD of KFA Finland 
 
5th of February 2023 (Juche 112) 


